22 November 2013

Mr P Mokupo e
PARENT MEMBER: SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY
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Dear Mr Mokupo §

On behalf of the staff and pupils of Gtenstanha Primary School we would like to
thank you for your service to our school in 2013

We really appreciate the many evenmg hours ‘you have sacrificed for Glenstantia
and that you always made time to attend ngs when required. Your dedication,
positive attitude and attention to detail ave played an integral role in the very
successful year we've had.

You are a true champion for Glenstantia Pr;mary Schoo! and we sincerely thank you.

May you and your family have a very blessed and special Christmas and may 2014
bring you every success in your personal ahd professional life.

Yours sincerely

k-

Hennie Pretorius ;
PRINCIPAL




